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DCD-35 
 
 
Dear Mr Hogger 
 
Following consideration of your preliminary findings letter, the Council has prepared Main 
Modifications relating to soundness (DCD-33) as well as Minor Modifications (DCD-34), 
and published them for a six-week period of consultation between Monday 16th February 
and Monday 30th March 2015.  A brief summary of the responses to the consultation has 
been prepared by the Council (DCD-36) and copies of the full responses that were 
received during the consultation period are enclosed. 
 
An accompanying addendum to the Sustainability Appraisal and Habitats Regulations 
Assessment (DCD-37) setting out the implications of the modifications in terms of the 
sustainability appraisal has also been prepared. 
 
In accordance with Section 20(7C) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 
(as amended) the Council requests that you recommend modifications to the Plan, should 
they be required in order to make the document sound or legally compliant. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Richard Jolley  
Director of Planning and Development  
 
 

Mr Hogger  
Planning Inspector 
c/o Programme Officer 
Banks Solutions 
6 Brading Road 
Brighton 
BN2 3PD  

Contact: Richard Jolley  

Ext.: 4388  

Date: 13 April 2015  

Director of Planning and Development  
Richard Jolley  


